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TO: 

Office of the City Clerk 
K. O'Connell, City Clerk 

B. Zeinabova, Deputy City Clerk 

INTER-OFFICE MEMORANDUM 

CHAIR AND MEMBERS 
PARKS, RECREATION AND CULTURE 
COMMISSION 

DATE: 2018 DECEMBER 12 

FROM: DEPUTY CITY CLERK FILE: 61000-01 

SUBJECT: PARKS AND PUBLIC SPACES AT UNIVERCITV AND 
LIGHT POLLUTION FROM DEVELOPMENTS DUE TO BUILDING 
DESIGN 
(ITEM NO. 5(A), DELEGATION, COUNCIL 2018 DECEMBER 10) 

Burnaby City Council, at the Open Council meeting held on 2018 December 10, heard 
from delegation Gary Wong regarding the need for a dog park at UniverCity. Mr. Wong 
also expressed concern with light pollution resulting from the existing building design of 
two structures at Parcel 18 and requested Council consider creating a bylaw to reduce 
light pollution and incorporate related measures in the City's Environmental 
Sustainability Strategy. 

Arising from discussion, Council adopted the following motions: 

1. THAT the request for a dog park in the UniverCity area be REFERRED to 
the Parks, Recreation and Culture Commission; and 

2. THAT the issues raised regarding light pollution be REFERRED to staff for 
report. 

B~ bova 
City Clerk 
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Director Corporate Services 
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